
Holy Innocents Religious Education 

431 Bedford Road 

Pleasantville, NY  10570 

(914)769-3297 

 

June 1, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

It has been a privilege and an honor to have journeyed with your child/children this 

Catechetical Year.  Thank you for your continued support, and prayers. 

We are happy to announce that Religious Education at Holy Innocents will be in-person 

for the school year 2021-2022.  Attached is the registration form.  Please complete the 

form, and mail it to the office with payment, or e-mail it to religious.ed@hiparish.org   

 

On-line payment is now available via WeShare.  Here are the steps: 

 

 Go to https://hiparish.org/ 

 Click on the “Click Here to Donate button” 

 Scroll down to Religious Education payment 

 Click Make a Payment 

 After you have calculated the tuition including sacramental fee if applicable, click 

One Time Payment 

 Enter the amount, and complete the rest of the payment information 

 

I want to thank all the Catechists, Assistants and volunteers who have helped to make 

this a Program we can all believe in.   I pray that you have a safe and spirit-filled 

summer vacation.  We ask for your support in the following areas: 

 

 Attend Sunday Mass (Saturday evening). 

 Keep the faith filled discussions going. 

 Review prayers that were taught this year. 

 Please pray for our efforts 

 

 

With gratitude, 

 

Roxanne Surace 

Director, Religious Education 

mailto:religious.ed@hiparish.org

